
In anticipation of WISP’s 
first policy paper and 
International Women’s Day, 
WISP & WIIS-A invite you to 
an online panel discussion 
on diverse voices in AUKUS. 
 
Experts across security, 
diplomacy, and advocacy will 
discuss AUKUS Pillar I & II, 
highlighting contributions 
of young women and 
those from intersectional 
backgrounds. Audience 
members can engage with 
speakers, and in-person 
attendees are welcome to 
stay for networking and 
refreshments. 
 
Speakers include Jennifer 
Babic (US Embassy), Asha 
Clementi (Girls Run the 
World), Kathryn Essex 
(British High Commission), 
Cathy Moloney (The Asia 
Group), and Maria Rost 
Rublee (WIIS-A). 
 
While gender equity is 
gaining traction, women’s 
perspectives remain 
underrepresented in 
national security. This event 
underscores the need to 
ensure women’s voices 
shape Australia’s strategic 
future.

Details & Registration  
Tue 4 Mar 2025 
6-8PM AEDT

Voices of the Future: 
Young Women Shaping 
the AUKUS Discourse
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